
 

Student Achievement – Our Number One Priority 

Districtwide Accreditation by the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools 

School District Main Office:  817 Bill Beck Boulevard  Kissimmee  Florida  34744-4492  Phone: 407-870-4600  
www.osceolaschools.net 

An Equal Opportunity Agency 

 

 

The School District of Osceola County, Florida                                                                      

Phone:  407-892-1655  Fax:  407-343-8745  www.hrcs.osceolaschools.net                                                                                  

HARMONY COMMUNITY SCHOOL                                                                           
3365 Schoolhouse Road  Harmony  Florida 34773 

 

 
 
 

 

Principal 

Sandra Davenport 

 

Assistant Principal 

Tracey Merritt 
 

  SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS 

 

Teresa “Terry” Castillo 

Vice Chair   

District 1 – Kissimmee 

407-577-5022 

 

 

Julius Melendez 

District 2 – Kissimmee 

321-422-2853 

 

 

Jon Arguello 

District 3 – Kissimmee 

407-433-9082 

 

Heather Kahoun 

Chair 

District 4 – Kissimmee 

689-241-7822 

 

 

Scott Ramsey 

District 5 – St. Cloud 

321-402-9145 

 

Superintendent 

Dr. Mark Shanoff 

 
  

Mission Statement 
A community that teaches, 

inspires, respects, celebrates, 

and values everybody, 

every day 

 

 

 
July 22, 2024 
 
Dear Shorthorn Family: 
 
I hope you have enjoyed your summer “sharpening the saw” by getting some 
rest and engaging in some adventurous activities. While you were away, some 
remodeling has taken place to make room for our Shorthorns. We are excited to 
share the updates with you upon your return to school. 
 
I’d like to take this opportunity to introduce our new assistant principal, Mrs. 
Tracey Merritt. Mrs. Merritt comes to us with a wealth of knowledge and many 
years of experience with our school district. We are excited to welcome her to 
Harmony Community School.  
 
I’m looking forward to seeing everyone at our “Meet the Teacher” event on 
Friday, August 9th from 3:30-5:30 PM. Students and parents will be able to visit 
classrooms and other important areas of our school. We will have information 
regarding bus schedules, PTO, SAC membership, and the opportunity to order 
our new school t-shirts and fun Shorthorn merchandise! Tables will be set up in 
the cafeteria along with order forms.  
 
We ask that everyone enter the event from the front of the school cafeteria. 
We will have staff stationed throughout the school to answer questions and 
give directions. We will also have staff available for those that need to register 
their student. 
 
We are excited to welcome everyone back for another successful school year! 
Please feel free to contact our office if you have any questions.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
Sandra Davenport, Principal  
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